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C H U R C H  S T A F F

www.fbcbarnesville.com
V I S I T  U S  O N L I N E !

DRIVEN 
STUDENTS 
Summer Series: The 
Book of James
June 2 | 6:30p
June 9 | 6:30p
June 16 | 6:30p
June 23 | 6:30p

Equip Missions
June 27-30 | More information 
will be provided soon. 

Follow us @drivenfbc on 
Instagram and Facebook
Don’t miss out on the fun 
summer activities. Dates and 
events will be posted online. 

Join us on June 6 at 6:30p for a Baptism worship service!



FOR FBC KIDS AND FAMILIES

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT 
FAMILY FUN FRIDAYS PLEASE VISIT:

www.fbcbarnesville.com/familyfunfridays

Please return filled or unfilled bottles to church 
on Father’s Day June 20. Collection areas in 
historical room and gym. 

Hey Church Family, 
 
I hope you had the opportunity to participate in our “Moving Forward” Sunday and enjoy 
the lunch prepared and served in the area of the future youth and young adult building.  
As the weather warms up, the school year ends, and we enter into the summer months 
we are reminded of that generation of younger folk that will mature into young adults and 
will be the next generation.  This is the group that we are preparing for in the “Generations 
Following” that one day will be young adults and if not already will be led to be a disciple of 
Christ and continue the missions that God has laid out for our church.  We look forward to 
the day that the fellowship we enjoyed on “Moving Forward” Sunday be inside the building 
that God will provide.  We are currently working with Generis, the team that helped us 
develop our campaign, to evaluate our position in the program relative to our goal and to 
determine the best path forward based on current conditions.  We will continue to share 
updates on the team’s progress as we continue to move forward.  Please stay diligent in 
prayer and commitment to the “Generations Following” mission. 
 
God Bless, 
Steven 

New Sermon Series with Dr. Reed: A Biblical Church
June 13: “A Biblical Church Possesses the 
Great Confession” Matt. 16:13-19

June 20:“A Biblical Church Practices the 
Great Commandment” Matt. 22:34-40

June 27: “A Biblical Church Prioritizes the 
Great Commission” Matt. 28:19-20

July 11: “A Biblical Church Produces a Great 
Community” Acts 2:42-47

Church Financial Updates
Budget offering as of April 
Received $276,351.11 
Required $314,147.93

Building fund received 
as of April 
$1,350,616.93

Annie Armstrong 
$18,170.25


